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Solstice Party,
December 16

As has been our tradition for
many years, our Humanist Sol-
stice party will feature Lois
Woodrow reading her poem
“The Tilt,” honoring the inclina-
tion of the Earth’s axis that
makes a solstice party possible.
Mickey Koth and members of
her Wild Notes ensemble will
play folk tunes.

We are preparing a special
game this year - the name of a
humanist will be placed on your
back and you will ask yes/no
questions to determine who you
might be!

The auction will be raffle-style
this year. You will buy chances
for the items you want and the
winners of each item will be
drawn at the end of the evening.
Unsure what to bring? Items
which have done well in the past
have included books, trinkets,
and music.

Bring something for the pot
luck!

We may even do a little
planning to see when people
might be available for future
events, so bring your 2003
calendar!

We will also have a brief busi-
ness meeting to elect officers for
the coming year. This whole ex-
citing affair will take place on
Monday, December 16, at 7:30
p.m. in the Children’s Chapel.
Come and bring a friend!

Calendar of Events
DECEMBER, 2002

Sat., 14 Conversations, USNH, 700 Hartford Turnpike
Women’s issues and Taslima Nasrin

3:30 p.m.

Mon., 16 Annual meeting and Solstice Party, USNH, 700
Hartford Turnpike

7:30 p.m.

Coffee and conversation 7:30 p.m.

Elections, followed by games, music and auction. 8:00  p.m.

Wed., 18 Dinner at Connecticut’s oldest inn, the Curtis
House, Main Street South, Woodbury

7:00 p.m.

JANUARY, 2003

Sat., 11 Conversations, USNH, 700 Hartford Turnpike
[Name deleted] reports on the Godless Americans
March on Washington.

3:30 p.m.

Mon., 13 Dinner at Gabriele Restaurant, 326 Boston Post
Road, Orange

7:00 p.m.

Mon., 20 Monthly meeting, USNH, 700 Hartford Tnpk. 7:30 p.m.

Coffee and conversation 7:30 p.m.

Doug Peary — Why I am a Humanist 7:50  p.m.

Main program. Walter Wells — Italian Humanists 8:00 p.m.

Wed., 22 Dinner at Connecticut’s oldest inn, the Curtis
House, Main Street South, Woodbury

7:00 p.m.

Sun., 26 Board meeting, USNH, 700 Hartford Turnpike 2:00 p.m.

WWW.CTHUMANIST.ORG

www.cthumanist.org

Thanksgiving
Thank-you

Once again HACC members
supported June Schafer and the
Interfaith Cooperative Ministries
in providing 400 Thanksgiving
dinners to the homebound and
homeless in New Haven.

Mystic/Noank
Socializing

The Mystic/Noank group is
meeting Sunday December 15 at
the Marcus home at 2:00 p.m.
for coffee, cookies, socializing,
and some thoughts about future
topics. If you need directions call
George at (860) 449-0800.
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E-mail List

To join  send an e-mail addressed  to
majordomo@cthumanist.org with
subscribe  announce in the body of the
message.

To unsubscribe send an e-mail ad-
dressed to majordomo@cthumanist.org
with unsubscribe announce in the body
of the message.

Officers

President Manny Ratafia
(203) 387-7348

president@cthumanist.org
Vice-President Douglas Peary
Secretary June Schafer
Treasurer Robert Quint

Committee Chairs

Program (Shared)
Membership Rob Rafford
Development Cynthia Harvey
Publications Carol Stone
Webmaster Richard Siddall
Publicity Richard Siddall
Hospitality Lenora Howard

Newsletter

Editor Carol J. Stone
(203) 264-8546

editor@cthumanist.org
Production: Richard Siddall

(203) 264-2182
webmaster@cthumanist.org

Copyright © 2002, Humanist
Association of Central Connecticut.
Articles may be reproduced without
written permission providing attribution
is given.

Published monthly by the Humanist
Association of Central Connecticut, 27

Thornton Street, Hamden, CT
06517-1321. Submissions and requests
for permission to reprint articles should
be made to this address or to
editor@cthumanist.org. Please include a
SASE to have material returned. We
welcome letters, articles, photographs,

poetry, comic strips, news items,
cartoons and other illustrations related to
humanism. Approximate circulation: 120
copies. Annual subscription price $10.00,
included in membership.

The editor would like to thank
everyone who contributed to this issue.

MEMBERSHIP
Adult .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . $35
Family .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . $50
Newsletter Only .  .  .  .  .  .  . $10
In cases of financial hardship, the
association may waive the member-
ship fee. Please mail checks for an-
nual membership payable to
Humanist Association of Central
Connecticut to: Humanist Associa-
tion of Central Connecticut, 27
Thornton Street, Hamden, CT
06517-1321.

Name(s):________________________________________________
Address: ________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________

Telephone: ______________________________________________
E-Mail Address:__________________________________________
_______________________________________________________

Please add me to the e-mail Announce List (circle one): YES NO
Comments:______________________________________________
_______________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________

Humanist Conversations
On the 11th and 12th of last month members of the Humanist

group and the Yale Freethought group we sponsor met with Taslima
Nasrin, doctor and author from Bangladesh who has spoken out
strongly against the treatment of women in her country. For this her
writings have been banned and a bounty of $10,000 has been placed
on her head.

At our next Humanist Conversations meeting at 3:30 p.m. Satur-
day, December 14, we will discuss women’s rights around the world
in the context of her visit here, her ideas, and the first volume of her
memoirs, Meyebela: My Bengali Girlhood, which has just appeared in
English translation (it’s available at Atticus and the Yale Bookstore).
Light refreshments will be served.

Proposed Slate of Officers
January - December 2003
President - Manny Ratafia

Vice President - Douglas Peary
Secretary - June Schafer

Treasurer - Robert Quint
Committee Chairs:

Program - David Schafer
Membership - Joseph Stachelek
Development - Cynthia Harvey

Publications - Carol Stone
Publicity/Webmaster - Richard Siddall

Hospitality - Lenora Howard
Respectfully Submitted,

The Nominating Committee:
Helene Goward, Joan Rafford, June Schafer
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